
Mi estimada amiga y colega Kathrin Golda-Pongratz ha publicado su libro largamente trabajado sobre John Turner: "john f c 
turner - por una autonomía del habitar”   
y el documental "City Unfinished – Voices of El Ermitaño“, a presentar en Lima. Ver mas información sobre los dos y enlaces 
abajo. 
 
Ella esta copiada aquí en caso que tengan saludos para ella o mas preguntas (en español, catalan, ingles, aleman…) sobre 
estos valiosos proyectos. 
No es necesario enviar esos mensajes a todos en la lista. 
 
Gracias, 
 
 

Clara E. Irazábal-Zurita  

 

 

Director of the Latinx and Latin American Studies Program 

Professor of Urban Planning | Department of Architecture, Urban Planning + Design (AUP+D) 

University of Missouri - Kansas City 

5120 Rockhill Rd, Haag Hall 204G | Kansas City, MO 64110 

irazabalzuritac@umkc.edu; (917)539-9828 
 

 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: kathrin golda-pongratz <kathrin@pongratz.org> 
Subject: publication of "john f c turner - por una autonomía del habitar"_crowdfunding for a documentary in el 
ermitaño_lima_peru 
Date: September 16, 2018 at 10:51:36 AM CDT 
To: "Golda-Pongratz, Kathrin" <Kathrin.Golda@fb1.fra-uas.de> 
 

Dear all, 

I feel glad to tell you that seven years after our large interview with John Turner, our book “John F C Turner: Autoconstrucc ión. Por una 
autonomía del habitar. Escritos sobre vivienda, urbanismo, autogestión y holismo“, edited by Kathrin Golda-Pongratz, José Luis Oyón and 
Volker Zimmermann is finally out at Pepitas de Calabaza Editors (Logroño, Spain). It translates unpublished texts by Turner into Spanish and 
widens the view towards his relational understanding of housing and a constant holistic reflection on place making inspired by Patrick 
Geddes. 

http://www.pepitas.net/libro/autoconstruccion 
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The related documentary project „City Unfinished – Voices of El Ermitaño“, which portrays a self-built neighbourhood in Northern Lima through 
the voices of its inhabitants is taking shape and is scheduled to be launched in Lima on October 9th. The project started in 2016, when the 
rediscovered historic documentary film “A Roof of my Own” (UNTV, 1964) to which the British architect John F C Turner was a consultant at the 
time, was brought back to the place where it was once filmed. Memories were activated and the work on a new documentary started with a 
small Peruvian team to document what has become of this place 55 years after its foundation. The launch of the documentary film will be in 
Lima on October 9th at the Goethe Institute and the day after in the neighbourhood itself. 

The first phase of the project and its presentation at the Habitat III Conference in Quito was supported by the British Building and Social Housing 
Foundation BSHF and kept going with own means. But we still need some funds for the post-production and musicalization. If you want to be 
part of the project as a sponsor and appear in the credits of the film, please give your donation at the crowdfunding platform Verkami and help 
us this project become true: 

https://www.verkami.com/projects/21401-ciudad-infinita-voces-de-el-ermitano 

Your support will be most appreciated. Also, if you can, please spread the word to other people potentially interested in this project. 

All my best wishes, 

kathrin (golda-pongratz). 

https://www.verkami.com/projects/21401-ciudad-infinita-voces-de-el-ermitano

